
 

 

 

 

Our mission is to coalesce, inspire, and support  
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License Agreement for Emergency Providers 
This template agreement (the “Template Agreement”) is intended to serve as a starting point for Head 
Start grantees (each, a “Grantee”) in their negotiations with emergency childcare providers for the 
temporary use of the Grantees’ facilities, and should be tailored to meet a Grantee’s specific 
requirements. The Template Agreement should not be construed as legal advice for any particular facts 
or circumstances.  
 
By making the Template Agreement available to Grantees, the National Head Start Association 
(“NHSA”) is not acting as counsel to or advising any Grantee on any matter, including in terms of 
applicable local, state or federal laws or any Grantee’s other unique circumstances. NHSA will in no way 
be liable for any damages resulting from use of the Template Agreement.  
 
In connection with any use of the Template Agreement, a Grantee should review and consult with its 
own tax and legal counsel on all applicable laws, rules and regulations, including, without limitation, any 
guidance issued by the Office of Head Start of the Administration for Children & Families, U.S. 
Department of Health & Human Services. This includes the memo titled “Temporarily Repurposing Head 
Start and Early Head Start Centers – Partnering to Support Emergency Child Care During the COVID-19 
Crisis,” available ​here​ and any similar papers.   
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